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U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcemenr
Reglon V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken, Regionai Administrator

Dear Sir:

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
Interim Foilow-Up Reports
Licensee Event Reports Nos. 82-094 and 82-103
San Onof re Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2

Reference: Letters, H. B. Ray (SCE) to R. H. Engelken (NRC), dated
September 7, 1982 and September 23, 1982

< . . . .
' in the referenced letters, which described reportable conditions involving

,

Limiting Condition for Operation (LCO) 3.6.3 associated with containment
isolation valves, we stated that follow-up reports and revised LER's
would be provided by October 15, 1982. These follow-up reports were to
address the conclusions made f rom an engineering investigation involving
maintenance and/or adjustments of limit / torque switches. It has been
determined that additional evaluation and careful formulation of our
corrective actions will require more time than originally anticipated.

Accordingly, the follow-up reports, identified in the referenced letters,
wIII be pro.Ided by November 30, 1982, instead of October 15, 1982.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this deferment, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

dA /
\)

cc: A. E. Chaf fee (USNRC Resident inspecMr, San 0,nof re Unit 2)
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